
 

MINUTES 
 

HISTORIC RESOURCES COMMISSION 
May 18, 2011 

 
The Historic Resources Commission met on Wednesday, May 18, 2011 at 3:00pm at the King 
Street Meeting Room at 100 N. King St. 
 
Committee members present were: Susan Sneeringer, Ronald Schultz, Dries Jansma, Terry Ruscin, 
Stephen Foseberg, and Donald Wilson    
 
Henderson County staff in attendance were:  Parker Sloan, planner  
 
CALL TO ORDER/WELCOME 
Susan Sneeringer called the meeting to order and welcomed all in attendance.  
 
 
DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 
The committee reviewed the draft design guidelines. the purpose of the design review committee 
was discussed. The committee decided to clarify the relationship between the proposed Design 
Review Committee and the existing Historic Resource Commission. The committee asked that 
paper copies of the latest version of design guidelines be email and mailed to the group for their 
review. 
 
Parker Sloan handed out a list of all surveyed properties that have had some identified level of 
significance. A group of other possible significant sites were also handed out for the committees 
review. 
 
IMPORTANT DATES 
The next meeting will be held on June 15, 2011 at 3:00 pm in the King Street Meeting Room. 
 
 
 


